
 WELCOME BACK! 
 From Music, Art and P.E. 

 Mrs. Johnson, Miss Maltby, and Mrs. Keith 
 We hope that you all have had an exciting, yet relaxing summer.  We are looking forward 

 to seeing you soon!  As you are doing your back to school shopping, please keep us in mind.  We 
 are in need of a few items for our classrooms.  Below is a list of the items that we use frequently. 

 When we see roughly over 500 children, every three days, we go through a LOT of supplies. If 
 you are able, your donations would be greatly appreciated! 

 Thank you for your continued support! 

 Mrs. Johnson Music 
 Tissues 

 Dry Erase Markers 
 Erasers 
 Pencils 
 Crayons 
 Markers 

 Post it notes 
 Earbuds 

 Miss. Maltby Art 
 Bandaids 
 Tissues 
 Markers 

 Post it notes 
 Dry Erase Markers 

 Drawing paper (9x12/printer paper size) 
 Origami paper 
 Paint markers 

 Sharpies 
 Mrs. Keith Physical Education 

 Gloves (first aid) 
 Dry Erase Markers/Permanent Markers 

 Washable Markers/Colored Pencils 
 Balloons 

 Duct Tape 
 Baby Wipes 

 Small Incentives 
 Index Cards 

 Play Equipment (balls, outdoor, fitness, etc.) 


